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The social needs of Oregon citizens are great. We need additional revenue sources and I urge
your support of HB 2830 for increased taxes on corporations.
Thanks.
Nancy Mils

-- 
Nancy Mills, Ph. D.
Emeritus, Department of Chemistry
Trinity University
now in Eugene, Oregon with the same email address
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